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The Prince George’s Hispanic Republican Club offers its full support 
for United States Park Police Chief Teresa Chambers.  In so doing, 
we call on President Bush to immediately intercede in this matter and 
return Chief Chambers to full active duty. 
 
Chief Chambers gained the trust of many of the members of the 
Hispanic community while she served as Commander of the 
Hyattsville District Station in Prince George’s County.  She worked to 
reduce crime in the area, while being sensitive to the needs of our 
community.  She has always conducted herself with honesty and 
integrity, and we fear that is her openness and honesty that has 
created her current predicament. 
 
After September 11, 2001, President Bush established a clear 
doctrine in regards to the war on terror, “either you’re with us, or 
against us.” However, she recognizes that her Park Police force 
needs more resources to assist President Bush in his call for action. 
 
It is our sincerest hope that President Bush will recognize the asset 
that he has in Chief Chambers and restore her to full duty 
immediately.  We are confident that together they can protect our 
homeland from radical terrorists and win the war against terror. 
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